
winstead.com

OIG Approves Free COVID-19 Antibody Testing for 
Medicare Beneficiaries

08.05.20

On August 4, 2020, the Office of Inspector General of Health & Human Services (OIG) used a new website resource to 
share informal guidance on the ability of laboratories to provide free COVID-19 antibody testing to Medicare beneficiaries. 
For the specific situation, the requestors indicated that the clinical lab would provide free COVID-19 antibody testing... 
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